Hello All!

We brought October to a close with a short video and movies in Ms. Carrie’s classroom.  This month we had a motor movement day.  The kids had fun learning to do summer salts and crawl through the tube.  We also learned about fall and apples.  We then moved on to pumpkins.  The students helped me carve a pumpkin, they told me what the pumpkin needed on his face and then I carved it.  We had a harvest party and the students played games and sang songs.  We made cookies and decorated them to bring home.  The 1st and 2nd grade class came into our classroom to do a short skit and activity with the preschoolers.  Everyone had a great time with this activity.
We also worked on the letters D, E, and F.  The students are learning to recognize the letters when they see them around the classroom.  
Thank you for sending in your box tops, soup labels, pop tabs and Coke reward points.  We had 324 box tops, 14 soup labels, almost 1200 pop tabs, and 451 Coke rewards donated this month.   Remember to keep sending them to school.
Next month we are going to work on Thanksgiving.  Discussing the Mayflower, Pilgrims, Indians and having a Thanksgiving Feast with Ms. Carrie’s class.  
I will be out of town November 9, 10, and 11.  If you need me you may call the school and leave a message and I will get back with you as soon as I can.

If you have any questions, concerns, or comments, please feel free to contact me. My email address is kgragg@pleasantviewr6.org or call the school (660)359-3438, between 7:45 and 8:10 or 2:00 and 3:50.
Don’t forget to check our website, http://www.weebly.com/weebly/main.php, for updates.

Thanks,


Miss Kayla
